
I fully support the efforts to remove the mortgage interest deduction. It is a policy that benefits 
the wealthy more than the poor and has become unnecessary. We need a simpler streamlined tax 
code that is easy for everyone to understand and benefits those most in need. This is a great place 
to start.  
 
Please scrap Oregon's mortgage interest deduction 
 
Sincerely 
Lucas Gray Associate AIA, LEED BD+C 
 


